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Mr. Gerald W. Stewart
Radiation Protection Bureau
New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division

.. WP.O. Box 968, Crown Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

i

Dear Mr. Stewart:
|

Pler.se refer to our recent telephone conversation regarding
additional delays in transmittal of the additional information
required by the EID for the Kerr-McGee relicensing report.

The NRC has refused to grant us a delay for submittal of
'

additional information for the Radiological Contingency Plans
ordered by NRC for our facilities at Cimarron and Sequoyah. As
a result, we must direct our efforts to preparation of this
information as soon as possible. Since our staff is limited,
we will necessarily have to delay the preparation of the additional
information requested by EID. We currently expect that all of the
remaining information can be submitted to EID by the end of
April, 1982. If you have any questions or need any additional
information, please let me know.

Sincerely
-, , . .-
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i. W. J'. Shelley, Vice-P esident
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